
9 November 2018  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

House Languages Competition Tuesday 13 November 

We are delighted to invite you to attend the House Languages Competition which your son/daughter is 

taking part in.   

Each House perform a short play trying to use as many languages as possible and win the House Language 

prize for their House.   

The performances start at 6.00pm and finish after the judging and awards at approximately 7.00pm.  

At The Castle School we have a vibrant and dynamic language department and actively encourage language 

learning across the whole school.  We also celebrate the many languages that our students speak in events 

such as this.   

We would like to take this opportunity to thank your child for taking part in this performance and adding to 

the richness and culture of the school.  We do suggest a £1 voluntary donation per person on the door, 

which is divided between the House charities. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the House Languages Competition on 13 November. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Simon Floyd 

Head of Faculty, Modern Languages Department 

 

 

Please sign and return to Mr Floyd by Monday 12 November – House Languages Competition 

I give my son/daughter, (student’s name)......................................................................permission to take 

part in the House Languages Competition on Tuesday 13 November 2018.  

I have made arrangements to collect my son/daughter from school at 7.00pm if I am not watching the 

performance. 

Signed...................................................................................................................... (Parent/Carer) 


